
 

 

 

 

 

November 4, 2022 
 
HALLOWEEN 
We appreciate that parents kept the new 
guidelines in mind when selecting costumes 
so that all students could feel comfortable on 
a day that is so exciting for them! 
 
We had a fun assembly where students got to 
see each other’s costumes, watch some 
performances, and try a Halloween dance! 
 
Thanks also to those who donated extra 
candy and new mittens or socks for the Good 
Shepherd Ministry.  If there are more 
donations, plan to send them to school early 
next week, as we expect the boxes to be 
picked up soon.  
 

 
REMEMBRANCE DAY ASSEMBLY 
Our Remembrance Day Assembly will be held on Thursday morning.  Our plan 
is to record the ceremony and make it available to families the following week 
through a link.  Stay tuned for more information! 
 

 
REPORTING WEBINAR RECORDING 
If you were not able to attend the K-12 Reporting Webinar on 
October 25th, the recording has now been added to the district 

website at https://sd38.bc.ca/news/2022-10-28/k-12-reporting-

update 

 
 
PHOTO RETAKES READY TO ORDER 

 
If your child had photo retakes on October 18th, the school retake gallery is 
live and ready for viewing. 

• On Photo Day, your student was provided with a photo flyer containing a 

QR login code. 

• Use this login code to access your student's personal photo gallery at 

myorder.mountainwest.ca.  

• Any active email address can be used to login.   

 YOUR ORDER DEADLINE IS: Wednesday, November 16, 2022  

• To find out more about ordering, Click Here for support. 

• If you do not have your login code, email the school office with your child's name and division. 

• Orders will be shipped directly to your home address. 

• Looking to access digital downloads or check on the status of your order? Visit 

portal.mountainwest.ca  
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REMINDER:  KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION FOR 2023-2024 AND DISTRICT PROGRAMS OPTIONS 

Richmond School District 38 is excited to 
welcome kindergarten registration applications for children born in 2018, 
turning 5 in 2023. These children will begin kindergarten in September 
2023. Online registration opens on November 1, 2022.  

 
Please visit the district website http://www.sd38.bc.ca/kindergarten for more information about the 
online registration process, required documents, important dates, and FAQs.   
 
Families are encouraged to register any time during the Priority 1 registration period (November 1 – 
January 20) for the best chance at attending their catchment school. All registration applications 
received any time during the Priority 1 registration period will receive placement decisions 
by February 3, 2023.   
 

Instead of in person information evenings this year, the district has posted short videos that provide 
new kindergarten parents with information about the registration process, English Language Learner 
(ELL) assessments, and District Program Options – Early French Immersion and Montessori (including 
deadlines for applications). These videos are available in English and Mandarin. Please view the videos 
at: http://www.sd38.bc.ca/kindergarten.   
 

Finally, there will be a Kindergarten Information Evening for parents of students with additional 
support needs on ZOOM held on November 16 from 6:30 – 7:30 p.m. A link to the Zoom meeting will 
be posted on the Kindergarten Registration website closer to the meeting date: 
http://www.sd38.bc.ca/kindergarten   
  
Thank you and please share this information with your friends and family who have Kindergarten 
aged children!  
 
RICHMOND SCHOOL DISTRICT EQUITY, DIVERSITY, AND INCLUSION CALENDARS 
We would like to recognize the following dates in the October and November calendars: 

 

 
 
 
 
UPCOMING DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR         
Nov. 10 Remembrance Day Assembly (for students)     
Nov. 11 Remembrance Day – School Closed 
Nov. 21 Pro-D Day – No School for Students     
Nov. 23 Gr. 6/7 Catch-Up Immunizations 
Nov. 24 TCO2 Presentations for Gr. 4/5 and 6/7 Students 
Nov. 25  Spirit Day 
Nov. 28 Written Learning Updates (Reports) Home 
Nov. 30 Virtual Holiday Event (Evening) 
Dec. 02 Last Day of School 
Jan. 03  First Day back after Winter Break - Tuesday  
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